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We, the delegates for the Congress of student self-governments from whole Poland solidarize with 
aspirations of the youth of Belarus to be free. We expect the authorities of the Republic of Poland to do 
as much as it is possible that the precious idea of freedom will root among our brothers and neighbours, 
either. 
 
 
 
 

President 
The Students’ Parliament  
of the Republic of Poland 

 

( - ) 
 

Arkadiusz Doczyk 
 
 


	Warszawa, 25th March 2006

